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Sent via e-mail to Dr Prasad Phillips 
 

Tuesday, April 20, 2023 
 
Re: Decision by ECTE Accreditation Commission  
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

based on policy and procedural reviews related to the accreditation of new programmes within 
ECTE the Accreditation Commission (AC) in its session on April 11, 2023, reconsidered its 
decision of March 2023 related to the “provisional” status of OCRPL programme accreditation. 

The ECTE AC on April 11, 2023, unanimously decided to grant full accreditation to the reviewed 
programmes: 

 

Accreditation is valid until January 23, 2028 (five years from first AC decision relating to this 
review), at which time the next cyclical review must be completed  

The ECTE website directory will be updated accordingly by removing “provisional” from the 
programme entry for OCRPL. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise.  

Serving Him with you 

 

 
Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 
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